## A ROSARY OF LOVE

Once there was a girl who wanted to give her friends a very special gift. One day the girl went out with her mom shopping to a toy store filled with many beautiful and colorful toys. "How wonderful!" the little girl exclaimed happily and added, "Here I will find the gifts for my friends." Enthusiastically she searched the store for the gifts. After a while, she said, "I cannot find anything here. I want something really special".

The girl and her mother continued shopping. They arrived at a store filled with beautiful children's clothing. "How wonderful!" she exclaimed happily. "I will surely find gifts for my friends here". But after much searching, the girl said,: "Everything is very nice but I still cannot find anything really special for my friends."

The girl and her mother continued until they arrived at a great book store. The first thing she saw when she arrived was a table filled with rosaries. "This really is a special gift." She exclaimed, "I will take one for each one of my friends and I will tell them, I give you this rosary of love because in praying it, you show Our Blessed Mother and the Mother of God, the Virgin Mary, that you love her and she will guard you in her love."

Discussion Questions

What did the girl want to buy?

Where did she go the first time?

Where did she go the second time?

What did she find in the book store?

What she say to her friends when she gave them her qift?

What happens when we pray the rosary?

